
Covid-19 
Updated 24th March 2020 

*IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT* 

As the impact of COVID-19 broadens, we would like to make you 
aware of our response. Our priority as always, is to support the 
health and welfare of our customers and staff. We can confirm that 
we are following the current advice from Public Health England.  

It is therefore, with great sadness, that we announce the temporary 
closure of our shop, with immediate effect. 

Clients may be concerned about items they have pawned at our 
store. 

PLEASE DO NOT WORRY. Even though we have been forced to 
temporarily close because of the virus outbreak : 

• your items will be securely stored as normal 
• we will re-open as soon as possible 
• updates will be provided on this web-page. 
• NO PLEDGED ITEMS WILL BE SOLD DURING THIS PERIOD 

The staff are no longer in the office, for their safety. However, we 
will endeavour to respond to emails at stockport@jamesbowes.co.uk 
as and when it is safe and possible to do so.  

If you wish to pay via bacs please follow this link  

https://www.jamesbowes.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2018/05/Sending-Payment-Via-Bank-Transfer.pdf 

mailto:stockport@jamesbowes.co.uk
https://www.jamesbowes.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Sending-Payment-Via-Bank-Transfer.pdf
https://www.jamesbowes.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Sending-Payment-Via-Bank-Transfer.pdf

